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Submission text 
Under the proposed LAFHA reforms, I believe that without a reasonable transition rule for 

all 457 holders, it is unethical and not fair. The majority of 457 holders are currently in a 

binding tenancy agreements on the basis of the LAFHE component and without it, significant 

reductions in take home pay mean disposable income and therefore ability to pay rent etc in 

one of the most expensive places to live in the world is a growing concern.  

 

The knock on affect and subsequent wider damage to the Australian market is being 

undervalued. At the very least, the government should allow time for 457 visa holders to 

make necessary adjustments on living arrangements and the associated costs. A 1 year 

transitional rule would suffice this reasonable request at the very least.  
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